
Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 

 

Please do NOT jump on the Gun Grab Bandwagon!   It may provide short-term party-centric 

theatrics, but NOT long term quantifiable and positive results . 

We, the People, elected you to represent ALL of us, not use your temporary party’s super-

majority to shove down our throats laws and regulations that strip important rights away from 

Oregon’s law abiding citizens… 

Taking guns away will not make evil people righteous.  All you have to do is look at England, 

after last summer’s multiple knife assaults, their Parliament has considered banning sharp 

kitchen knives…then what??? 

 

Thank you, 

Bob Seldon 
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